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Our ref: AKA/kas/q/office/6thform/corres/24-25/yr13parentsforum 

 

20th September 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 13 Parents Forum - Wednesday 25th September at 6.00 pm 

 

I am pleased to welcome you and your child back to the Sixth Form for their final year of Key Stage 5 

study. It is always an exciting time as we start to look at preparing students for success in their final 

steps out of education and into employment, apprenticeships and higher education. We look forward 

to working with you and collaborating in support of your child and ensuring they have a successful 

and positive final year with us.  

 

I would like to invite you to attend the Year 13 Parents Forum which is taking place on Wednesday 

25th September in the Main Hall from 6.00 pm to 7.00 pm.  We will be focusing on your child’s 

achievements and their next steps.   Information will be shared regarding exams and how best to 

support your child in their final year of school, this includes the support systems in place. You will 

have the opportunity to ask us questions regarding any areas you are currently uncertain about. We 

believe the information we share at this event is vital and we therefore encourage you to attend if 

possible.  Students are not required to attend this event. 

 

I look forward to welcoming you to school next Wednesday. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr A Allred 

Assistant Headteacher: Sixth Form 
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